Nominations for Chair of TCDE

The Chair of the IEEE Computer Society Technical Committee on Data En-
gineering (TCDE) is elected for a two-year period. The mandate of the current
Chair, David Lomet, expires at the end of this year and the process of electing a
Chair for the period 2013-2014 has begun. A Nominating Committee consisting of
Paul Larson and Masaru Kitsuregawa has been struck. The Nominating Commit-
tee invites nominations for the position of Chair from all members of the TCDE.
To submit a nomination, please contact any member of the Nominating Committee
before August 15, 2012.

More information about TCDE can be found at http://tab.computer.org/tcde/.



